
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

I can't believe it's just two weeks until half-term! This week has flown 
by, and we've had a variety of activities. 
 
On Monday, the boarders took part in the first part of the science 
spectacular. Boarders had a great time doing some fire writing!!! 
They investigated how an oxidising chemical may be used to burn a 
pattern drawn on paper. 
 
On Tuesday we had the option of making our own paper or 
threading plastic beads to make keyrings. We also had a fairly lively 
tennis tournament on the Wii.  
 
On Wednesday, Mr Smith and I walked over to the fire station to 
show boarders around. We held competitions to determine who 
could put on the kit the fastest, discussed casualty care, and went 
over all of the equipment. We're looking forward to returning during 
the summer term to observe the firefighters practise emergency 
drills. Thank you, Mr Smith. 
 
When boarders returned to school, they were greeted with a meal at 
Zuccis. It was nice to spend some quality time with the boarders 
outside the house. Zuccis, we left with full tummies and it was 
delicious! 
 
To end the week, the boarders enjoyed preparing milkshakes. The 
majority chose Oreo over Maltesers as the first option when faced 
with a difficult dilemma. Cramming as much into their cup as 
possible, they then piled on the whipped cream and toppings 
available. A wonderful night together to conclude another week. 
 
See you on Monday. 
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Warwick-Smith 
House Parent 
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